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A MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL SCHULTZ...
Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is hard to believe that our second marking period ends
today, marking the halfway point of the school year!

On February 22nd, during our February break, we will have an
Open Gym, which will provide students the opportunity to
come and play in the gym or play board games in the Media
Center. Food will be provided, and it will run from 11 a.m. to
1:00 p.m. Please see the attachment for the details.

I would like to recognize our girls' varsity volleyball coach,
Marcia Laidlaw. Coach Laidlaw will be inducted into the New
York Volleyball Coaches Association Hall of Fame! Here are a
few highlights from the announcement:

“Marcia Laidlaw is a Canastota High School volleyball
coaching legend, having coached at Canastota nearly 50
years. Laidlaw’s coaching career began in 1973 with the
Canastota Girls Varsity Volleyball Team, where she has
continued coaching until present, taking just three years off
from 2004-07 after retiring from teaching as a physical
education instructor at Canastota. Her on-court success is
unmistakable through over 800 career wins, 40 league titles
(Tri-Valley/Center State Conference), 18 sectional titles and
nine regional titles. . . She was inducted into the Section III
Volleyball Hall of Fame in 2006 and recognized as the
“Winningest Coach.” In 2015, she received the National
Federation of High School Coaches Association’s “New York
State Volleyball Coach of the Year” award. The Canastota
Middle School Gymnasium was renamed the “Marcia Coach
Laidlaw Gymnasium” in 2007.”

The link for this full announcement is:
https://nyvbcoaches.com/Hall_of_Fame

Congratulations, Coach Laidlaw!

Sincerely,
Peter F. Schultz
Principal

January 26, 2024

01/26 - Marking Period 2 Ends

02/03 - Mathleticts
At Westmoreland

02/14 - Staff Development Day 
Early Dismissal At 11:10 a.m.

02/19 - 02/23 - Mid Winter Recess
No School


